Letter from Dean of College

Notifying Student of Academic Integrity Board Hearing

(After Conviction at Another Institution)

Date

Dear :

It has come to my attention that while attending (name of program and academic institution) you committed a violation of academic integrity. Cornell University considers this a very serious violation, and as such I have asked that you appear before the Academic Integrity Hearing Board to have your case heard.

The chair of the College Academic Integrity Hearing Board will contact you directly to inform you in detail of the procedures and to schedule the hearing. In the meantime, I urge you to study the University Code of Academic Integrity.

You may wish to consult the Respondents' Codes Counselor (RCC), who provides free assistance to students accused of violating University rules and regulations.

This website explains Cornell’s Academic Integrity procedures, contains a link to the Code of Academic Integrity, and provides information about Respondents' Codes Counselors: 
http://theuniversityfaculty.cornell.edu/academic-integrity/ 

Sincerely,

Dean of College

encl.

c: Chair of Hearing Board
